
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
10/25/2010 

 
 
Hello MOW folks, it is time for the next installment of the MOW Weekly Update!  It has 
been a busy week so we have lots to discuss. 
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   We worked in the shop 
as normal on Tuesday.  We did lots 
of good things with cool tools and 
a great crew.  If you don’t believe 
me, visit MOW on a Tuesday 
night! 
 
Thursday:  We had a large crew 
working around the shop on 
Thursday.  We spent much of the 
time getting equipment ready for 
the Jamestown work weekend and 
preparing equipment for the 
weekend rains. 

MOW crew works on the Angles Branch switch at Jamestwon.   

   
Saturday:  The crew worked in Jamestown both Saturday and even in the rain on 
Sunday.  They changed out a headblock on the Angles branch switch, that was destroyed 
by being run through.  They also changed a number of ties both in the switch and along 
the passing track.  While the tie changing was occurring a small team worked on 
adjustments to several switches.  The crew did good work and even continued working 
through the rain.   
 

WEEK AHEAD: 
 
Tuesday:  We will be meeting at 
the shops at 3:00 p.m. for those 
with flexible schedules and 5:00 
p.m. for those working for a 
living. 
 
Thursday:  We will be meeting 
at the shops at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday:  This is the day of the 
MOW Picnic.  If you have not 
RSVP’ed then please do by 
Tuesday so we can have an 
accurate count.  The picnic starts 

at 11:30 a.m. in Miller Park.  With the weather forecast an alternate location may be 

Unloading the Section Gang Machine at Jamestown.   



announced if there is rain.  We do have some work to do in the morning with MOW so 
we will also be meeting at 8:00 a.m. at the shops if you want to get in a little work before 
the picnic. 
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 

(l-r) Chris, Brenton, and Steve use the Section Gang machine to change out ties 
at Jamestown.  


